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PRESENT:  Chair John LeoGrande 

  John Frankl 

  Art Masucci 

  Art Rorick 

ABSENT: Ed Hoag 

 
Chair LeoGrande called the regular meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

MOTION, made by John Frankl and seconded by Art Masucci, that the minutes of the 

regular meeting held on October 11, 2012 be approved and ordered filed.  

 

Voting Ayes:   Chair John LeoGrande 

     John Frankl 

    Art Masucci 

    Art Rorick 

Noes:    None 

Absent:   Ed Hoag 

 

MOTION CARRIED 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

 

Chair LeoGrande reported that the board did not receive any correspondence. 

 

REVIEW OF ELECTRICAL EXAMINATIONS HELD ON NOVEMBER 8, 2012 

 

MOTION, made by Art Masucci and seconded by Art Rorick that the board recesses the 

regular meeting to meet in Executive Session to review the electrical examinations given 

on November 8, 2012. 

 

Voting Ayes:   Chair John LeoGrande 

    John Frankl 

    Art Masucci 

    Art Rorick 

Noes:    None 

Absent:   Ed Hoag 

 

MOTION CARRIED 
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Chair LeoGrande reconvened the regular meeting. 

 

Chair LeoGrande reported that Isaac Willard who retook Part 2 of the Master 

Electrician’s Examination.  He stated that Mr. Willard passed with a 97 percent.  Chair 

LeoGrande asked that the City Clerk send a letter to Mr. Willard informing him of the 

results of his examination and that he can apply for his master’s license. 

 

Chair LeoGrande reported that Jack Colwell failed the Master Electrician’s examination.  

He asked that the City Clerk send Mr. Colwell a letter informing him of the results of his 

examination and that he would eligible to take the examination the next time it is offered. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
 

There was no old business to discuss. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Since Ed Hoag was not present, the board decided to wait until all the members were 

present to continue the review of the electrical code. 

 

There being no further business to come before the board, Chair LeoGrande duly 

adjourned the meeting at 7:22 p.m. 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

JAMES R. KOURY, CITY CLERK 

 

 

 

JRK/bsm 


